Ms. Jenny Chua, General Manager, Raffles Hotel, 1 Beach Road, Singapore, 189673

Dear Jenny,

This is just a short letter to inform you on how much I enjoy the nightly performances of Mr. Greg Chako and his fantastic band. I have just recently started working in Singapore. Eight months to be precise and I have to admit that it has been rather challenging to locate another great place such as the Bar & Billiard room that provides such great ambience, service and music.

I have been in Melbourne for the past eight years and good Jazz bands are not really the easiest thing to come by either. Therefore, what I am trying to say is that you are extremely fortunate to have such a fantastic band working with you. The elements of a great Jazz band like that really boosts the class and elegance of the venue in which they perform in.

Anyway, this is a casual and friendly letter to thank you for providing such excellent entertaintment and keep up the good work!

Yours Sincerely,

[Peter Lai]